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Media Release 

 
On Sunday, February 19, 2017, around 2245 hours, deputies responded to a residence in Salem 
Township for an active burglary.  The resident had come home and observed a male suspect 
walking out of the residence with a crossbow.  The suspect immediately fled the area in a 
vehicle.  Multiple firearms, electronics, and several safes were found to be missing from the 
residence.  The suspect was known to the homeowner. 
 
The homeowner was able to provide a license plate for the deputies, and an area wide broadcast 
was put out.  Dayton Police located the suspect vehicle at 533 Beckman Street in Dayton.  
Dayton Police made brief contact with the suspect, but he fled into the residence and barricaded 
himself for several hours. 
 
Around 0600 hours on Monday, February 20, 2017, Dayton Police executed a search warrant at 
the residence, and the suspect was taken into custody.  The suspect has been released to the 
Warren County Sheriff’s Office.  This investigation is still ongoing and any questions or 
information should be forwarded to Lieutenant John Faine at 513-695-1522.    
 
Lieutenant Shaun Embleton 


